LakeviewElementary



Weekly News

Just a brief Friday update this week which had many meetings taking place to get our programs and schedules up and going.

Safety Drills:

We participated in a fire drill, Earthquake drill and a Hold and Secure drill this week and were able to dodge the rain to allow us to practice safely exiting the building. Our staff made sure to preload the students with important information about each drill and our morning announcements highlighted the key factors allowing for a smooth set of drills. Monday we have our last drill to practice – the Lockdown.



Halloween:

Look for more details to come about what our Halloween is going to look like at school this year but mark the date – Friday October 31st - for Halloween costumes or to wear Orange and Black. We have seen lots of pumpkin activities happening at school.



October 16, 2020

Dates to Note:

- Oct.19 Last Safety Drill

 o Mon 1:20 Lockdown
- Oct. 21 Stream of Dreams Make-up session
- Oct. 23 Pro D day
- Oct. 26 Fish Installation
- Oct. 30 Halloween activities
- Nov 4 Photo Retake
- Nov 10 Remembrance Day assembly
- Nov 11 Remembrance Day

Update - Stream of Dreams:

We have everything arranged with Metro Vancouver to put the school mural on a new chain link fence area at Sapperton Landing! We are now putting the word out to get some parent volunteers to help with the installation. The process will take 4-5 hours and we will need parents to help twist the fish on the fence with pliers and wire ties. The Stream of Dreams staff will design the mural and provide some gloves. If we had about 4 parents who could stay the whole time to help that would be ideal. This does involve a great deal of twisting. When - Monday, October 26. Parent volunteers could arrive for 9 am .

Please contact Ms. Sinclair if you are willing and able to help out: Nancy.sinclair@burnabyschools.ca

